
DELANO Kindred, Inc. Social Media Report Summer 2021 

 

The Facebook link on the website page has recently been repaired, the Twitter link has been 

removed (we don't have and do not appear to need a twitter account at this time) and the "Care to 

Donate?" has been replaced by "Make a Donation". 

Members need to remember to check/use the website as the primary source of information.    

We have 163 Facebook members.   

Only one person has been removed from access from Facebook since 2017 due to complaints 

from other members about his posts and lack of membership in Delano Kindred. (His posts were 

removed.)  

I am managing Facebook only. 

 

Kind  Regards, 

Kathleen Lyons Mroz 

 

 
 


